
 

 

5th October 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Individual School Photograph 

 

The photographer will be in school on Tuesday 9th October to take individual 

photographs.  Please can children have their sweatshirt or cardigan with them in 

school. If you would like siblings photographed together please bring them into 

school for 8.00am. We will only photograph children that attend Eastbrook 

Primary, due to time restrictions. 

 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5th October 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Individual School Photograph 

 

The photographer will be in school on Tuesday 9th October to take individual 

photographs.  Please can children have their sweatshirt or cardigan with them in 

school. If you would like siblings photographed together please bring them into 

school for 8.00am. We will only photograph children that attend Eastbrook 

Primary, due to time restrictions. 

 

 

Thank you. 

 

 
 


